
 
 January  2021  

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

21 Days of Prayer and Fasting Calendar 
(Included 40-days calendar for those lengthen their fast) 

1   

 

2 
PREPARE  
FOR FAST  
TO START 

TOMORROW 

3 
 

Pray for 
repentance and 
humility before 

God 
 

“If My people who 
are called by My 

name will humble 
themselves, and 

pray and seek My 
face and turn 

from their wicked 
ways, then I will 

hear from heaven, 
and will forgive 

their sin, and heal 
their land” 

 
2 Chronicles 7:14 

 

4 
 

Pray that the Holy 
Spirit helps you 
tune into Him 

 
“My sheep hear 
My voice, and I 
know them, and 
they follow Me” 

 
John 10:22-30 

 
As the deer pants 

for the water 
brooks, so pants 
my soul for You, 
O God. My soul 

thirsts for God, for 
the living God. 

When shall I come 
and appear before 

God? 
 

Psalm 42:1-2 
 
  

5 
 

Pray that the Holy 
Spirit helps you 

stand firm in your 
faith and your walk 

with Him 
 

 “Finally, my 
brethren, be strong 
in the Lord and in 
the power of His 

might. 11 Put on the 
whole armor of 

God, that you may 
be able to stand 

against the wiles of 
the devil”  

 
Ephesians 13:10-

11 

6 
 

Pray that you 
develop a thirst 
and hunger for 
God and His 
Word and a 

burning passion 
for Him 

 
And Jesus said to 
them, “I am the 
bread of life. He 
who comes to Me 

shall never 
hunger, and he 
who believes in 

Me shall 
never thirst” 

 
John 6:35 

 

7 
 

Pray that your 
mind stays focus 
on God and that 
He gives you the 

strength during the 
fast 

 
“Looking unto 

Jesus the author 
and finisher of 

our faith; who for 
the joy that was set 

before him 
endured the cross, 

despising the 
shame, and is set 
down at the right 

hand of the throne 
of God” 

 
Hebrews 12:2 

 
 

8 
 

Pray that you fall in 
love with God again 

and that you seek 
Him more than 

before 
 

“And you will seek 
Me and 

find Me, when you 
search for Me with 

all your heart” 
 

Jeremiah 29:13 
 
 
 

9 
 

Pray that the Holy 
Spirit teaches you to 
pray and to listen to 
Him as He speaks to 

you daily 
 

“The Lord is good to 
those who wait for 

Him, to the soul who 
seeks Him. It is good 
that one should hope 
and wait quietly for 
the salvation of the 

Lord” 
 

Lamentations 3:25-26 
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10 

 
Praise and 

Worship God for 
He is good and His 

mercy endures 
forever 

 
… “But an hour is 
coming, and now 
is, when the true 
worshipers will 

worship the 
Father in spirit 

and truth”. 
 

 John 4:24 
 

“Enter into His 
gates with 

thanksgiving, and 
into His courts 
with praise: be 
thankful unto 
Him, and bless 

His name” 
 

Psalms 100:4 
 

11 
 

Pray that you trust 
God in every 

situation and that 
your thoughts be 

quicker to turn into 
prayers 

 
“Do not be 

anxious about 
anything, but in 

every situation, by 
prayer and 

petition, with 
thanksgiving, 
present your 

requests to God” 

Philippians 4:6 

   

12 
 

Pray that the Holy 
Spirit help us when 

we are weak   
 
	  

“Likewise, the 
Spirit also helpeth 
our infirmities: for 
we know not what 
we should pray for 
as we ought: but 
the Spirit itself 

maketh 
intercession for us 

with groanings 
which cannot be 

uttered.” 
 

Romans8:26  

13 
 

Pray that God 
gives you 

discernment to 
live out the 

assignment He 
gave you  

 
 

Trust in the Lord 
with all your 

heart, and lean 
not on your own 

understanding; in 
all your ways 
acknowledge 
Him, and He 

shall direct your 
paths. 

 
 Proverbs 3:5-6 

14 
 

Pray for Pastors 
Shawn and Crystal 
to be renew with 

energy, increase in 
wisdom, to be 

encouraged in the 
Lord, to clearly see 

God’s direction, 
and to preach the 

gospel with 
boldness  

 
“Pray also for me, 
that the message 
may be given to 
me when I open 

my mouth to make 
known with 
boldness the 

mystery of the 
gospel.”  

 
Ephesians 6:19 

 
  

“And let us not 
grow weary of 

doing good, for in 
due season we will 
reap, if we do not 

give up.” 
 

Galatians 6:9 
 
 

15 
 

Pray for Church’s 
administration and 

their families 
 

“Therefore, my 
beloved brethren, be 

steadfast, 
immovable, always 
abounding in the 
work of the Lord, 
knowing that your 
labor is not in vain 

in the Lord” 
 
 

1 Corinthians 15:58 
 

16 
 

Pray for every ministry 
at Destination and the 

Dream Team 
	

“Do not neglect the 
gift that is in you” … 

1 Timothy 4:14 

“And it is my prayer 
that your love may 
abound more and 

more, with knowledge 
and all discernment, 

so that you may 
approve what is 

excellent, and so be 
pure and blameless for 
the day of Christ, filled 

with the fruit of 
righteousness that 

comes through Jesus 
Christ, to the glory 
and praise of God.” 

Philippians 1:9-11 
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17 
 

Pray for families’ 
unity, and strong 
marriages. Pray 

for healing, 
reconciliation, and 
salvation of for our 

love ones. 
 

“Now therefore, 
fear the Lord, 
serve Him in 

sincerity and in 
truth, … But as 
for me and my 
house, we will 

serve the Lord”. 
 

 Joshua 24:14, 15 

18    
 

Pray for financial 
breakthrough, for 

those who lost 
their job that God 
will make a way 

for those who are 
faithful givers 

 
“Now may He 

who supplies seed 
to the sower, and 
bread for food, 

supply and 
multiply the seed 
you have sown 

and increase the 
fruits of your 

righteousness” 
 

2 Corinthians 
9:10 

19  
  

Pray for the 
Church. our church 
family. the body of 

Christ in our 
community and 

around the world. 
 

 “Until we all 
attain to the unity 
of the faith and of 
the knowledge of 
the Son of God, to 
mature manhood, 
to the measure of 
the stature of the 
fullness of Christ." 
 

Ephesians 4:13 
 

“We always thank 
God, the Father of 

our Lord Jesus 
Christ, when we 

pray for you, since 
we heard of your 

faith in Christ 
Jesus and of the 

love that you have 
for all the saints, 

because of the 
hope laid up for 
you in heaven”. 

 
Colossians 1:3-4 

  

20   
  

Pray that we will 
see the 

manifestation of 
God through 

signs and 
wonders in our 

churches, 
families, and 
communities 

 
“And these signs 
shall follow them 
that believe; In 
my name shall 
they cast out 

devils; they shall 
speak with new 

tongues; 
They shall take 

up serpents; and 
if they drink any 
deadly thing, it 
shall not hurt 

them; they shall 
lay hands on the 

sick, and they 
shall recover” 

 
Mark 16:17-18 

21                                             
 

Pray for our 
children and our 

youth that God will 
fill them with His 

Spirit   
 

“In the last days, 
God says, I will 

pour out my Spirit 
on all people. 
Your sons and 
daughters will 
prophesy, your 
young men will 
see visions, your 

old men will 
dream dreams” 

 
Acts 2:17  

 

222 
 

Pray for deliverance 
for all types of 

addiction and that 
God sets them free 

 
“The Spirit of the 
Lord is upon me, 
because he hath 
anointed me to 

preach the gospel to 
the poor; he hath 

sent me to heal the 
brokenhearted, to 

preach deliverance 
to the captives, and 
recovering of sight 

to the blind, to set at 
liberty them that are 

bruised” 
 

Luke 4:18  
 

23 
 

Pray that our love for 
God will increase as 
well as for each other  

 
“And you shall love 
the Lord your God 
with all your heart, 

with all your soul, with 
all your mind, and 

with all your 
strength.’ This is the 

first 
commandment. And 
the second, like it, 

is this: ‘You shall love 
your neighbor as 

yourself.’ There is no 
other commandment 
greater than these.” 

 
Mark 12:30-31 

 
END OF 21 DAYS 

FAST  
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24 
 

Pray for 
miraculous 

healings for all 
who are sick in 

body 
 

“Is anyone among 
you sick? Let them 
call the elders of 

the church to pray 
over them and 

anoint them with 
oil in the name of 
the Lord. And the 
prayer offered in 

faith will make the 
sick person well; 

the Lord will raise 
them up. If they 

have sinned, they 
will be forgiven.” 

 
 James 5:14, 15 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

25 
 

Pray for those who 
have been victims 
of sex and human 

trafficking 
 

“You are my 
hiding place; You 
shall preserve me 
from trouble; You 
shall surround me 

with songs of 
deliverance.” 

 

Psalm 32:7 
 

“Yea, though I 
walk through the 

valley of the 
shadow of death, I 
will fear no evil; 
For You are with 
me; Your rod and 
Your staff, they 

comfort me” 
 

Psalm 23:4 

26 
 

Pray for all who 
are suffering from 

anxiety, depression, 
and suicide 

 
“For I am sure 

that neither death 
nor life, nor angels 

nor rulers, nor 
things present nor 
things to come, nor 
powers, nor height 

nor depth, nor 
anything else in all 

creation, will be 
able to separate us 

from the love of 
God in Christ 

Jesus our Lord”. 

Romans 8:38-39 

“Anxiety in a 
man’s heart weighs 

it down 
(depression), but a 
good word cheers it 

up” 

Proverbs 12:25 

27 
 

Pray that God 
sends laborers 

into the field and 
for a great 

harvest 
 

“Therefore, said 
he unto them, the 

harvest truly is 
great, but the 

laborers are few: 
pray you 

therefore the 
Lord of the 

harvest, that he 
would send forth 
laborers into his 

harvest” 
 

Luc 10:2 
 
 

 
 

28 
 

Pray for lost souls   
and salvation   

 
“I am the way, the 
truth and the life, 
no one comes to 

the Father except 
through me.” 

 
John 14:6 

 
“The thief does 

not come except to 
steal, and to kill, 
and to destroy. I 
have come that 

they may have life, 
and that they may 

have it more 
abundantly” 

 
John10:10 

 

29 
 

Pray for boldness to 
share the Gospel  

 
"And now, Lord, 
look upon their 

threats and grant to 
your servants to 

continue to speak 
your word with all 
boldness, while you 

stretch out your 
hand to heal, and 
signs and wonders 

are performed 
through the name 

of your holy servant 
Jesus.” 

 
Acts 4:29-30: 

 
 

 “Preach the word; 
be ready in season 
and out of season; 
reprove, rebuke, 
and exhort, with 

complete patience 
and teaching.” 

 
2 Timothy 4:2 

 

30 
 

Pray that we serve God 
with a pure heart and 

with passion 
 

“Who shall ascend the 
hill of the Lord? 

And who shall stand 
in his holy place? 
He who has clean 
hands and a pure 

heart, 
who does not lift up 
his soul to what is 

false 
and does not swear 

deceitfully.”  
 

 Psalm 24:3-4 
 

“And do not be 
conformed to this 

world, but be 
transformed by the 
renewing of your 

mind, so that you may 
prove what the will of 
God is, that which is 
good and acceptable 

and perfect”  
 

Romans 12:2  
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31 
 

Pray for our 
nation and the 
peace of Israel 

 
“Pray for the 

peace of 
Jerusalem: they 

shall prosper that 
love you” 

 
Psalm 122:6  

 
“Ask of Me, and I 

will give You 
The nations for 

Your inheritance, 
And the ends of 

the earth for Your 
possession.” 

 
Psalm 2:8 

 

1 
 

Pray for regional 
Pastors and 

families  
 

“Now may the 
God of hope fill 
you with all joy 

and peace in 
believing, that you 

may abound in 
hope by the power 

of the Holy 
Spirit”. 

 
Romans 15:13 

 
 
 
 

2  

 
Pray for those who 
have lost love ones 
this past year from 

the pandemic  
 

“You will keep 
him in perfect 

peace, 
Whose mind is 
stayed on You, 

Because he trusts 
in You” 

 
Isaiah 26:3 

 
“…  for the Lord 
your God, He is 

the One who goes 
with you. He will 
not leave you nor 

forsake you.” 
 

Deuteronomy 31:6 
 

3 
 

Pray for those 
who serve in the 

military and 
families  

  
“Be strong and 
courageous? Do 
not be afraid or 
discouraged, for 

the Lord your 
God is with you 

wherever you go.” 
 

Joshua 1:9 
 

4 
 

Pray that you walk 
by faith and not by 
fear, in victory and 

not defeat 
 

“For we walk by 
faith, not by sight” 

 
2 Corinthians 5:7 

 
“For God has not 
given us a spirit of 
fear, but of power 
and of love and of 

a sound mind”. 
 

2 Timothy 1:7 
 

5 
 

Pray for those who 
are depressed and 
oppressed to find 
peace and hope in 

Christ 
 

“The LORD is close 
to the 

brokenhearted and 
saves those who are 
crushed in spirit” 

 
Psalm 34:18 

 
“The name of the 
Lord is a strong 

tower; 
The righteous run 
to it and are safe” 

 
Proverbs18:10 

6 
 

Pray for spiritual gifts 
to be manifested in our 

lives and churches 
 

“We have different 
gifts, according to the 
grace given to each of 

us. If your gift is 
prophesying, then 

prophesy in 
accordance with your 
faith; if it is serving, 

then serve; if it is 
teaching, then teach; 
if it is to encourage, 

then give 
encouragement; if it is 

giving, then give 
generously; if it is to 

lead, do it diligently; if 
it is to show mercy, do 

it cheerfully” 
 

Romans 12:6-8 
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7 
 

Pray for our cities, 
our local 

government 
officials   

 
For kings, 

and for all that are 
in authority; that 

we may lead a 
quiet and 

peaceable life in 
all godliness and 

honesty. 
 

1 Timothy 2:2 
  

8 
 

Pray for the 
missionaries 

around the world 
and for those who 
are persecuted for 

their faith 
 

“Continue to 
remember those in 

prison as if you 
were together with 

them in prison, 
and those who are 

mistreated as if 
you yourselves 

were suffering.” 
 

Hebrews 13:3 
 
 
 

9 
 

Pray that we walk 
in excellence in 

every area of your 
life 

 
 Whatever your 

hand finds to do, 
do it with 

your might” 
 

Ecclesiastes 9:10 
 

“Finally, then, 
brethren, we urge 
and exhort in the 
Lord Jesus that 

you should 
abound more and 
more, just as you 
received from us 
how you ought to 
walk and to please 

God” 
 

1 Thessalonians 
4:1 

 

10 
 

Pray that God will 
enlarge our 

territories for the 
advancement of 
His Kingdom 

 
 “Oh, that You 
would bless me 

indeed, and 
enlarge my 

territory, that 
Your hand would 
be with me, and 
that You would 

keep me from evil, 
that I may not 

cause pain!” So, 
God granted him 

what he 
requested. 

 
1 Chronicles 4:10 

 
  

11 
 

Celebrate the Lord 
and for all He has 
done and will do 

this year. The best 
is yet to come 

 
“Therefore, I say 
to you, whatever 
things you ask 
when you pray, 
believe that you 

receive them, and 
you will have 

them” 
 

Mark 11:24 
 

"According to 
your faith let it be 

to you." 
 

Matthew 9:29 

  

 


